
 
 
 

Leonard N. Anderson 
559 S McKnight Rd 
St. Paul MN 55119 

Phone:  651-738-9696 
File: 2020Misc/Moloney1-10 

January 10, 2020 
 
Trudy Moloney                                                             Phone:  651-266-8575 
and Responsible Authority of City of St. Paul 
310 City Hall                                     

15 W Kellogg Blvd                 CONFIRMATION OF E-MAIL RECEIPT REQUIRED 

St. Paul MN 55102 
 
RE:  TRASH BILLS 
 
Dear Ms. Moloney: 
 
PROBLEM:  Trash Service billing errors, in over 1 year the City and Waste Management have 
failed to deliver a correct bill.  I have wasted my time addressing the City Council, Marcia 
Moermond and writing letters to the City, which are never answered in a manner that corrects 
the problem of incorrect billing. 
 
SOLUTION:  Cancel my January 14, 2020 appointment until after some smart, responsible 
person from the City sends a correct and accurate bill for the waste pickup service that I have 
NEVER used.  Furthermore, please see attached letters to and from Dr. Quebral regarding my 
health problems that are made worse by the stress of dealing with the City of St. Paul which is 
extremely stressful and damaging to my health. 
 
Thanks for all your help and kindness which is greatly appreciated! 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Leonard N. Anderson 


